
Econornic Opportu1-n.ity l~tlarJlta, I11co 

William W. Allison 
Executive Administrator 

101 Marietta Street Bldg. o Atlanta, Georgia 30303 o 
r 

August 26, 1969 

Mr. Andrew B. Horgan, I II 
Summer Transportation Project 
NLC/USCM 
Center for Program Implementation 
1612 K Street, N. w. 
Washington, D. C. 20006 

De':l.r Mr. Horgan: 

Thank you for your letter of August 14 with regards to additional 
funds for the Atlant a sunnner transport at ion proj ect. We are more 
than happy to receive authorization so that we may continue to fulfill 
our obligation in providing transportation for the summer activities. 

These transportation funds have been vital to our summer projects and 
have aided tremendously in increased opportunities in r ecreationa l acti­
vities in the City of Atlanta. 

Thank you for your inte r es t and consideration in our sunnne r programs . 

tcere~y yours _' 

lf 11f:, f:c-:~,_ 
Jilliam Allison 
Executive Administrator 

WA/DH:dt 

cc: Mr. Harold Barrett 
Mr. John Cox 
Mr. Lewis Dinkins 
Mr. Dan Sweat 




